## December 17, 12



Dear President Zuma,

I'm writing because of my concern about the current situation of the rhinos. I think one of the biggest issues is legal trophy hunting, not only of rhinos, but other animals, as well. It's simply senseless to kill any animal to keep it as a trophy. It's not only not right, but it also provides a loophole for people to take rhino horns out of the country and sell them on the black market.

South Africa is one of the countries with the most biodiversity in the world. Help keep it like this, and you will be remembered as one of the greatest and best Presidents of South Africa in history. Fail to do this, and you will be remembered as one who stepped aside and allowed poachers to drive the rhinos and other species to extinction.

Beste Wense Carmen

